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Meet at the Silver Legacy - Silver Baron Rooms

Online Meeting Instructions:
Monday, May 16

12:00 PM
Zoom Meeting Information:

CLICK HERE TO JOIN MEETING

THE RENOTARIAN
You can join us with Zoom:

Upcoming Events
Board of Director’s Meeting

Dickson Realty Caughlin Office
May 17, 2022 - 5:00 pm

3rd Thursday Social
May 19, 2022 - 5:30 pm

LaFonda Restaurant

Club Leadership Assembly
Sparks Nugget
May 21, 2022

Upcoming Speakers
Dr. David AuCoin

May 23, 2022
COVID

No Meeting
May 30, 2022
Memorial Day

Monday’s Program
Bill Hauck

Water Year In Review

Bill Hauck, Water 
Supply Supervisor for 
Truckee Meadows 
Water Authority 
(TMWA), will present 
the latest data on 
upstream drought 
reserves, projections 
for Truckee River 
flows and how all 
that relates to our 
community’s water 
supply. Bring all 
questions you have 

on how TMWA plans for drought years like 
this one.

Hauck, hydrologist, has a master’s degree in 
water resources and has more than 20 years 
of experience coordinating the water supply 
for Washoe County and the Cities of Reno 
and Sparks. Charged with making the most 
efficient use of the community’s water 
resources, he forecasts customer demand, 
projects available water supplies, and 
develops and implements cost-effective 
source of supply operating strategies.

Hauck’s work is part of TMWA’s overall 
integrated water resources management plan 
to meet the demands of its water customers.  

https://zoom.us/j/96358613870
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The Rotary Club of Reno
Officers and Directors

Gayle Sherman............President Elect
David Spillers..........President Elect Nominee
Tom Young.................... Past President
Carl Fuetsch......... Executive Secretary
Vic Bucher.............................Treasurer
Kirk Allaire ................................ Director
Leslie Farias................................ Director
Debe Fennell.............................. Director
Kim Mazeres.............................. Director
Gayle Sherman.......................... Director

Committee Chairs
Club Administration........... Carl Fuetsch
Community Service........Marlene Olsen
Finance...................................Vic Bucher
Fundraising....................... Julie Griffiths
International Projects...... Craig Wesner
Membership...................... David Spillers
Programs........................... Debe Fennell
Public Image..................... Debe Fennell
Sunshine..............Stefanie Scoppettone
Vocational..............................Mike Reed
	 JoAnne Leonard, Co-Chair
Youth Services..... Kim Mazeres, Jon Olsen

Reno Rotary Foundation
Corry Castaneda...................... President
Gayle Sherman...Ex-officio Club V. President
Tom Taelour........ Ex-officio RRF P. President
Andrea Cantlon...........................Trustee
Mike Reed....................................Trustee
Craig Wesner...............................Trustee
Art Rangel....................................Trustee
Mike Blakely................................Trustee
Anne-Louise Bennett..................Trustee
Bill Creekbaum............................Trustee
Carl Fuetsch.............................. Secretary
Vic Bucher................................ Treasurer
John Spears......................... Investments

Newsletter/Website
David Spillers.......... Newsletter Editor
Julie Griffiths.................... Web-master
Alex Phillips...................... Web-master
Oliver Grosz.....Reno Rotary Roundup

Honor Roll
Kirk Allaire...................................................$100 
Dave Bianchi................................................$100
Mike Blakely................................................$100
Tom Hall......................................................$100

Last Meeting Volunteers 
Thought of the Day:.................Ron Percivalle
Pledge: ...................................Ron Percivalle
Greeter....................................... Pat Horgan
Scanner...................................Phil Mahoney
Online Zoom Greeter:...............Debe Fennell
Zoom Operator:.....................Rich Schreinert
Sergeant At Arms..........................Jon Olsen
Photography..............................Karen Grosz

Join us for our Next
3rd Thursday Social Gathering

at La Fonda Restaurant
 

May 19, 2022
5:30 pm - 7:00 pm
4385 Neil Rd. #109

Northwest Corner of Neil Road and
Peckham Lane

No host food and beverages.   2 for 1 
house drinks (including margaritas)

  Click here for Menu

Great fellowship, traditional Mexican cuisine, and 
good times!

Join your fellow Reno Rotarians, bring a friend,  
or invite someone who is interested in learning 

about Rotary.

https://www.lafondarestaurantandbar.com/menu
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He is responsible for coordinating the 
groundwater pumping efforts of TMWA’s 92 
production wells. He also directs the storage 
and releases from upstream dams and 
reservoirs in accordance with the Truckee 
River Operating Agreement to create effective 
flow regimes which keep TMWA’s surface 
water treatment plants and hydroelectric 
plants online. 

TMWA is a not-for-profit, community-
owned water utility overseen by elected 
officials and citizen appointees from Reno, 
Sparks, and Washoe County. TMWA serves 
more than 440,000 residents throughout the 
Reno and Sparks area.

Bill Hauck

Past-President Craig Wesner gets the blessing 
from Debe Fennell as the zoom technology goes 
haywire at our last meeting.

Past President Phil Mahoney (far right) presents PolioPlus Society Certificates and Pins to the following 
Rotarians: (left to right) Jerry Hall, David Spillers, John Spears, Oliver Grosz, Mike Blakely, Dave 
Bianchi, Pat Horgan, Stefanie Scoppettone, and Mike Reed.

JORDAN GROW
Human Resources Analyst

jgrow@tmwa.com

d: 775.834.8162 | o: 775.834.8080 | f: 775.834.8030 | tmwa.com
1355 Capital Blvd. | P.O. Box 30013 | Reno, NV 89520-3013
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Of the things we think, say or do

1.	 Is it the TRUTH? 

2.	 Is it FAIR to all concerned? 

3.	 Will it build GOODWILL  
and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS? 

4.	 Will it be BENEFICIAL  
to all concerned?

way test
the

Rotary started with the vision of 
one man — Paul Harris. The Chi-
cago attorney formed the Rotary 
Club of Chicago on 23 February 
1905, so professionals with di-
verse backgrounds could ex-
change ideas, form meaningful, 
lifelong friendships, and give back 
to their communities.

Notes

Lemelson Stem Academy

Could our club help with:

•	 A barbecue and games to welcome 
families back to school in August?

•	 Book Buddies – Rotary members to 
come read with students and develop 
a mentoring relationship

•	 Playground Games – Rotary 
members could come in at lunch time 
and engage students in organized 
games on the playground

•	 Guest speakers in STEM careers
•	 Garden Helpers – we are currently 

updating our school/community 
garden and will need help with the 
project

Our club is looking for a lead person to 
coordinate our efforts. If you are interested, 
please contact David Spillers, and he will put 
you in touch with the Principal at Lemelson.
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